
L Lindberg
You have got to be kidding me! The state is phasing out non-native Atlantic fish largely due to
these same people letting tons of fish free. Now you want to let them pollute the waters with a
"native" species, which could have dire adverse effects on the local population if they got out?
They "say" they'll be sterilized - why should anyone trust this company? 

JUST SAY NO.


